From: Teresa Bunyvan

To: Luton Airport
Subject: Reference LUTN-S578900
Date: 30 October 2023 09:23:46

To whom it may concern

I have been 1n receipt of several letters over the past few years as I am a resident directly
affected by the expansion project. The planes fly directly over my house and houses a few
doors away are less affected than me as they are not eclipsed by the shadows of the planes
and noise levels. These planes have increased over the last few years and some are
particularly noisy.

The letters that are sent to us make no sense and I am never sure whether we are meant to
respond to them or whether they are just for our information. Some residents even post
them on our Facebook page and ask what we are to do as they do not explain in layman’s
terms what 1s happening. I understand that there may have been meetings that residents
were invited to but I believe they were in a working day.

I would like to know in basic terms whether this project is going ahead. Whether there will
be an increase in planes on the same flight path directly over our garden and whether we
will be compensated for this huge inconvenience? Surely if the flight path was altered
slightly when planes come into land it would affect less houses. Even moving the path
slightly to the right or left, it would give those houses in the direct line a break. During
lockdown, I know a military plane circled several times and landed and took off to Luton,
and that plane managed to fly slightly to the right of our garden which makes a huge
difference.

There are many villagers in Caddington who are not bothered by the planes and say that
we knew the airport was here when we bought our houses. They are not aware of the
increase or are affected by it. Please consider those houses that the flight paths goes
directly over. It is not that many but it has a huge impact on us.

Kind regards

Teresa Bunyan

Sent from my I pad





